
From: Julie Ritter  
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 9:45 AM 
To: HDC <HDC@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support the Resolution to Study Braun Court 
 
 
Hello Historic District Commissioners. 
 
I encourage you all to support the resolution to study making Braun Court an historic district.  This 
little neighborhood embodies the values of many chapters in the story of Ann Arbor, from its original 
creation as workforce housing to its welcoming center for the LGBTQ+ community over the years.  It would 
be great to see the return of the little local restaurants and stores that were unique and 
appreciated.  Stabilizing the future of these buildings would make those returns much more realistic.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Julie Ritter  
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